CONGREGATION OF THE RESURRECTION

OF OUR LORD JESUS CHRIST - TANZANIA
SEMINARY
P.O. Box 2056, MOROGORO
Mobile: (+255) 0784-388-573, E-mail: resurrectionist.tz@gmail.com

Buhemba, 30.05.2016

M. Rev. Wiestaw Spiewak, C.R.
2 Astwood Road
Paget, DV 04, Bermuda

Dear Bp. Wes,
Warm greetings from CR Novitiate in Tanzania!

On behalf of our entire Tanzanian community I would like to express our
deep gratitude for the help we have received from your diocese.

Together with our four novices and one brother, I am now in our
formation house in Buhemba Parish, Musoma Diocese. In September we will be
moving to Morogoro, where our seminarians need to start their philosophical
and theological studies. At present we are starting construction of our
formation house up there. Your contribution will greatly help us in this project
to prepare a place for us to live in Morogoro.

Thank you very much! Please continue to remember us and pray for us.
Be assured that we remember you in our everyday prayers and in masses
offered for our benefactors. % q 0/ c o
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Fr. Andrew Duda, CR
Novice Master and Rector of Seminary
From left: Nov. Philip Justinian, Fr. Andrew Duda, Nov. Vitalis Masika, Bp. Robert Kurtz,

Nov. Yohana Kachwele, br. Moses Katikiro, Nov. Joseph Chacha
Picture taken January 30, 2016, CR Novitiate, Buhemba, Tanzania




